
SCHOOL BOARD WORKSHOP (Tuesday, November 24, 2020)
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Members present
Kelly Barrera, Anthony Coleman, Patrick Canan, Bill Mignon, Bev Slough

Meeting called to order at 9 AM

A. Meeting Opening
    1. Call to Order by School Board Chair

    2. Roll Call by Superintendent of Schools

B. Opening Comments - Board and Superintendent
 Bev Slough suggested the board members view the 

    FSBA 75th Annual Joint Conference General Session together.

Board members agreed to discuss at the close of the meeting.

C. Workshop Topics
    1. High School "HHH" naming presented by Nicole Cubbedge,
        Executive Director for Planning and Government Relations;
        and Jay Willets, Principal for high school "HHH"

2. School Improvement Plan presented by Dave Morell, 
        Director for Planning, Assessment and Accountability

    3. Testing Updates presented by Dave Morell, Director for
        Planning, Assessment and Accountability

D. Public Comment
    1. Lisa Gaglianese, 76 Tamaric Ave, Ponte Vedra, FL, 32081.
        Ms. Gaglianese spoke about PVA rezoning.

    2. Carla Tappen, 30 Paradise Valley Drive, Ponte Vedra, FL, 32081.
        Ms. Tappen spoke about PVA rezoning.

    3. Mikaela Reppert, 275 Palm Breeze Drive, Ponte Vedra, FL, 32081.
        Ms. Reppert spoke about PVA rezoning.

    4. Michael Alfano, 497 Parke Lake Drive, Ponte Vedra, FL, 32081.
Mr. Alfano spoke about PVA rezoning.

    5. Melissa Cancio, 307 Paradise Valley Drive, Ponte Vedra, FL, 32081.
        Ms. Cancio spoke about PVA rezoning.

    6. Amanda Wilson, 22 Mediterra Avenue, Ponte Vedra, FL, 32081.
        Ms. Wilson spoke about PVA rezoning.

    7. Robin Walker, 239 Palm Breeze Drive, Ponte Vedra, FL, 32081.
        Ms. Walker spoke about PVA rezoning.

    8. Brian Vilicka, 353 Daniel Park Circle, Ponte Vedra, FL, 32081.
        Mr. Vilicka and daughter spoke about PVA rezoning.
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9. Pamela Rydh, 54 Mediterra Ave, Ponte Vedra, FL, 32081.
        Ms. Rydh spoke about PVA rezoning.

    10. Vashti Faires, 83 Paradise Valley Drive, Ponte Vedra, FL, 32081.
          Ms. Ferris spoke about PVA rezoning.

    11. Steve Roberts, 185 Tavernier Drive, Ponte Vedra, FL, 32081.
          Mr. Roberts emailed about PVA rezoning.

E. Closing Comments by the School Board and Superintendent
    Bev Slough opened discussion of board members viewing FSBA
    Annual Conference together.  All board members agreed to view
    on the first day, Dec 2, at 40 Orange Street.

    Bill Mignon thanked Dave Morell for his presentation and looks
    forward to the School Improvement Plan meetings in February.

    Kelly Barrera suggested scheduling a Master Board meeting due
    to the new addition of Mr. Coleman to the board. She thanked
    parents for their feedback concerning rezoning.

Patrick Canan thanked everyone for making today's meeting happen.

    Tim Forson wished everyone a Happy Thanksgiving.  He stated upon
    returning from break, we will work on getting ready for the second 
    semester.

F. Adjournment at 10:13 AM
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